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Lornham Expands Property Team

We are delighted to announce the appointment of Laura Snook to our expanding property
management team. Laura brings a wealth of experience from within the property industry and has 
joined from The Portman Estate. She was managing clients’ residential portfolios with a particular 
emphasis on compliance as well as Health & Safety.

Having graduated from the University of Chester, Laura has developed a strong understand within 
the regulatory side and has a strong grounding in Health & Safety and Fire Safety as well as Project 
Management.

“I am really excited to be joining the team at Lornham. “Having established myself over 
the past number of years within the industry, particularly within residential management 
market with both old and new development, I can’t wait to get started.” 

Laura  Snook 

May 2019

“We are really pleased to welcome Laura to Lornham and look forward to seeing her 
experience and knowledge benefit our clients. Personally look forward to working with 
Laura, particularly with our fast-growing block management department.” 

Rupert Wetheimer
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